
Due to the COVID-19 corona virus, the Governor has issued several 
Executive Orders affecting the statutes regulating the Elderly 
Homeowner and Additional Veterans’ Benefit Programs.  

 

ANY HOMEOWNER OR VETERAN WHO IS DUE TO 

REFILE FOR THE TAX BENEFIT PROGRAM(S) THIS 

YEAR, HAS BEEN EXCUSED FROM FILING AN 

APPLICATION. You will be notified to refile in January, 

2023 to refile for the 2022 and 2023 Grand Lists instead. Next 

year, if there is a substantial change to your income, you will be 

allowed to refile then IF YOU WISH. 

 

You will receive your benefit on this year’s tax bill 

automatically. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Helen M. Totz,  CCMA II 
Assessor 
 


